
Meadowpark Homeowner’s Association  

Meeting Minutes for 4/08/2024 

 

 No Meeting was held in Federal Way Wa. Due to an extra meeting 
in March and scheduling conflicts. 

 This doesn’t meet the bylaw requirement for conducting business 
and no new was conducted.  

 We have $2,988.41 in our Bank of America account after 
transferring $27,000.00 to our new property manager to fund our 
account with them. All future funds deposited will be to this new 
account.  

 Will be raising dues for 2024. Amt to be determined.  
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